
Adam Fortney 
replied 
Sun, 27 Aug 2023 at 8:42 PM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
PDC, 
 
It’s hard reading through all of these but I understand a lot of it is about reporting requirements 
and such.  I wanted you to know I have hired a new treasurer and I have paid for a full audit of 
my books and I am in the process of refunding all overages.  We knew about the overages, I just 
had to take a bit of time to get the new treasurer up to speed and reconcile the books.   
 
Thank you for your patience with me. 
 
Adam 

 

Adam Fortney 
replied 
Tue, 29 Aug 2023 at 3:17 PM 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 
PDC, 
 
As a follow up to my previous email, here is documentation of our corrective action taken.  These will 
go out in the mail today.  Thank you again for your patience with me.  
 
Adam 
 






















